
Projects Update – June 2024 
 

• Lockers – The exterior wall has been opened to dimensions needed to fit the locker 
system. The physical locker system is scheduled to arrive during the week of June 25. 
The lockers vendor will send an implementation team to help with the install that week. 
Once the physical install is complete, we expect several weeks of configuration and 
testing within the Polaris software, prior to going live. We are expecting a go-live date 
sometime in July.  
 

• Floor cracking in front entrance area – Bids have been received. We will ask library 
board to approve repairs at June 2024 meeting. 
 

• Drinking fountains - Up to three drinking fountains are no longer functioning and need 
to be repaired and/or replaced.  We obtained a quote and will ask library board to 
approve the purchase of replacement units at June 2024 meeting. 
 

• Exterior caulking and tuckpointing – This project was sent out to bid. We are awaiting 
final approvals from city.  See IFC attachment authored by city purchasing agent. 
 

• Community Resources Specialist office/telephone booths – The architect has been given 
initial instructions to design build-out plan.  Once plan is approved by all parties, the 
plan will be sent out to bid. 
 

• Sensory Room on the third floor – The architect has been given initial instructions to 
design build-out plan.  Once plan is approved by all parties, the plan will be sent out to 
bid. 
 

• Warschau Collection display(s) - A committee comprised of staff has been formed to 
create a list of requirements and potential vendors. 
 

• Automated Material Handling System (AMH) - We had had visits from our current 
vendor as well as one additional vendor based in Minneapolis. We are currently 
determining a list of desired functionality requirements. 
 

• Second floor carpet issue - Carpet is not adhering properly. We are working with the city 
procurement specialist to get the issue fixed via a warranty claim. 
 

• Third floor tile issue – Tile is failing in some spots. We are working with the installation 
vendor.  Replacement is scheduled for late August on a warranty claim. 


